
      

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Our Ref: MGLA 020818-9500 
 

30 August 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 2 August 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 
1. A copy of the procurement documents issued to bidders 
 
Please find these attached as separate PDF files 

 

2. Details of the number (no names required) of applicants at each stage of the procurement 
process 

 
GLA received 54 responses to the Standard Selection Questionnaire. GLA shortlisted 42 bidders 
and invited them to tender and 40 bidders submitted a tender. 

 

3. Number (no names required) of organisations recommended to be included on the panel 
following the evaluation of tender submissions 

 
GLA has entered a framework agreement with 29 successful bidders. 

 
4. Details of when the Framework will be made available, including internal correspondence in 

relation to the delay in publication of this information 
 
The framework is now available for use. See www.london.gov.uk/ldp for details. There is no 
specific internal correspondence in relation to the delay in publication of this information. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  

 
 

http://www.london.gov.uk/ldp


     

 

 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Senior Development Manager 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using 
the GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information



